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OFFICE OF THE WHITE HOUSE PRESS SECRETARY 
(Helsinki, Finland) 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

REMARKS OF THE PRESIDENT 
UPON DEPARTING 

THE INSTITUTE OF PEDIATRICS 
OF THE MEDICAL ACADEMY 

KRAKOW, POLAND 

11:02 A.M. (Krakow Time) 

Let me thank all of you for the very warm 
welcome and the opportunity to see the wonderful work 
that you are doing for children. It makes me feel very 
good, as an American, that we have made a contribution 
to this wonderful facility, and I will report to my 
fellow Americans that they have made a valuable 
contribution to the good health and the improvement of 
Polish children. 

May I say that this kind of exchange, in 
science and health, is the best way to make sure and 
certain of a greater and greater friendship between 
the Polish and the American people. 

Thank you very much. 

END (AT 11:03 A.M. KRAKOW TIME) 
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